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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 000497
Date 10 October 2016

Catering in Primary Schools

Request:
Below are a few questions I have regarding the school meal provision in primary
schools.
1. Is there an SLA for catering in primary schools?
2. If so, what is the breakdown of costs?
3. What is the average SLA cost for schools in your authority?
4. Please name the schools that are in the current SLA
5. What is the length of the current SLA (start to finish)?
6. What notice period do schools need to give to exit their SLA?
7. What is the deadline for a school to exit the current SLA?
8. When is the next sign in date for for the schools catering SLA?
9. What is the average meal price in primary schools who buy into the catering

SLA?
10. Do schools who take the SLA own their catering equipment or does the local

authority or local authority caterer lay claim on the equipment?

Please can you provide the answers by return email? Your help with this information
is greatly appreciated.

Following reasonable enquiries, it has been established that the Council does not
hold the above requested information. Consequently, we are unable to provide any
information relating to the above, and are informing you as required by Section 1(1)
(a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (“The Act”), that states:

"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the
description specified in the request".

To advise and assist you, you need to re-direct your enquiry to the relevant schools.
For ease of reference I have provided a link of all the schools in the City:

http://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/article/2349/Schools-list

http://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/article/2349/Schools-list

